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Report of the orientation program for the purpose of preparing AQAR 2024-2025 on 4th September, 

2025 organized by Internal Quality Assurance Cell, Visva Bharati. 

On 4th September (Thursday), IQAC organized an orientation program for the purpose of preparing AQAR 

2024-2025 at 4:30 pm at the Conference Room of Central Administrative Building (Annex), Visva-Bharati.  

The DQAC members of all the Bhavanas had joined the event. A sum of nearly 82 faculties along with 

IQAC members attended that program. Dr. Surjya Kr. Saikia delivered a detailed presentation on the current 

AQAR format and the proposed revised AQAR binary draft structure.  Pointing out the similarities as well 

as dissimilarities between these two, he guided the departmental representatives regarding the additional 

inputs to be needed in line with the revised binary frameworks. On behalf of IQAC, Dr. Saran Ishika Maiti 

and Dr. Kishor Swain discussed on some specific criteria which require special attention. Other present 

IQAC members also shared their inputs. Several queries and doubts from the DQAC members had been 

clarified by IQAC.  Light refreshment was arranged for each of the participant. The program was ended 

with vote of thanks by the IQAC Coordinator Prof. Adinath Majee.  

 

 

 

 


